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LADYCAT SOFTBALL 

Hallsville Ladycat Softball Makes Historic Run to State Championship 

The Hallsville Ladycat Softball team wrapped up a fantastic and historic season, 

advancing to the UIL State Championship Game for only the second time in school 

history. Though they ultimately fell to a tough Montgomery Lake Creek team, the 

Ladycats' journey to the title game was nothing short of incredible. 

Their road to state was marked by determination, skill, and teamwork—qualities that 

define what it means to be a Ladycat. Finishing second in the state is a tremendous 

accomplishment and a reflection of the hard work and heart this team poured into the 

season. 

We are incredibly proud of this group and all they have achieved. The bar has been set, 

and the legacy of this year's team will inspire future generations of Ladycats for years to 

come. 

 



 

 

 
 

Athletic Department Update 
June 19, 2025 

 
 


